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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Our dear older brother, Mr. Kiyoshi Seino has passed to the spirit world yesterday morning on April 27th 

at 9 am. 

 

Let's pray for him for a peaceful transition in the spiritual world and for his family during this difficult 

time. 

 

For any details about his Seonghwa please contact Mark Johnson at maeujo@ gmail,com or call 914-262-

4974 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


